
 

 

                                            

Notice 

FOR KIND ATTENTION OF GENERAL PUBLIC /CUSTOMERS OF  

SIROLI KALAN VILLAGE 

 

We refer to our notice published in Times of India Newspaper on 

22.11.2022 about temporarily shifting of Bank Of Baroda, Siroli Kalan Branch 

to Bank of Baroda Kichha at Rudrapur Road Kichha, Tehsil- Kichha, Distt- 

U.S. Nagar, in compliance of order of High Court and local Authorities. In this 

connection we would like to inform GENERAL PUBLIC /CUSTOMERS OF  

SIROLI KALAN VILLAGE that now Bank of Baroda Siroli Kalan Branch has 

been  Merged in our Bank of Baroda Kichha Branch with effect 10.02.2023 

.From 11.02.2023  Bank of Baroda Kichha at Rudrapur Road Kichha, Tehsil- 

Kichha, Distt- U.S. Nagar will provide  all types of banking services to 

customers at Kichha Branch. 

 

We sincerely regret the inconvenience caused, if any to you in this regard and 

assuring you of our best services at all times. 

            REGIONAL HEAD 

                HALDWANI REGION-II  


